
To 
Dr. Rao Tatavarti, 
Director, GVP-SIRC 
Visakhapatnam. 

(A~ 

Regards, 

We laud your efforts, express our sincere gratitude and look forward to working with you in 

the future. 

We appreciate the interest and dedication that was shown throughout the project given the 

many challenges in developing an OADS prototype and also the fact that the project entailed 

several disciplines like photonics, fluid mechanics, wind-tunnel testing, etc. 

The Optical Air Data System technology was being attempted for the first time in the country 

and we are happy to have collaborated with Gayathri Vidya Parishad in this effort. A proto 

type of an innovative optical air data system has been developed and tested in the wind 

tunnel. 
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